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VISVA-BHARATI

31.12.2024
NOTICE

A Special Mandir to honour the memory of Dr Suniti Kumar Pathak,
Indologist and former reader at the Department of Indo-Tibetan Studies,
Bhasha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, will be held at the Upasana Griha on
08.01.2025 (Wednesday) from 6.30 p.m.

All are requested to attend.

All attendees are requested to wear white traditional Indian dress, as is

customary.

This is also to inform that the weekly Mandirs will not be held on the
mornings of 01.01.2025 and 08.01.2025. The weekly Mandirs will resume as

usual from 15.01.2025.
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